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“United	As	One”	California	the	Golden	State	

	

	

WHEREAS	 	 I	wish	for	everyone	a	healthy,	prosperous	and	productive	New	Year.	

WHEREAS	 	 There	wasn’t	an	official	Mid-Year	or	End-Of-Year	Resolution	report	form	so	instead	I		
	 	 	 had	asked	that	you	write	a	resolution	as	your	report.		We	are	now	approaching	our		
	 	 	 Department	Executive	Committee	(DEC)	Mid-Year	meeting	and	I	have	received	a		
	 	 	 couple	of	resolutions	and	I	want	to	thank	those	that	have	sent	them	in.	

WHEREAS	 	 Remember	resolutions	are	not	only	written	as	a	way	to	say	thank	you	for	a	job	well		
	 	 	 done	but	also	to	report	the	activities	of	your	Unit/District	and	can	be	written	to	make		
	 	 	 changes.	

WHEREAS	 	 Anyone	can	write	a	resolution	and	if	you	are	not	sure,	but	have	an	idea	of	something		
	 	 	 you	would	like	to	change	or	recognize,	I	will	be	at	the	DEC	and	bring	it	with	you	and	I		
	 	 	 will	help	you	write	it	and	get	it	in	order	for	you	to	present	it	at	the	Department			
	 	 	 Convention	in	June.	

WHEREAS	 	 On	the	website	is	an	Official	Resolution	Form	for	you	to	fill	in	and	there	is	a	place	for		
	 	 	 the	body	of	your	resolution.		You	can	also	prepare	it	on	a	separate	sheet	and	attach	it		
	 	 	 just	be	sure	and	include	all	the	information	they	are	requesting.	Also	be	sure	and		
	 	 	 make	note	of	the	deadlines	for	submitting	your	resolution.	

SO	BE	IT	RESOLVED	 If	you	have	any	questions	regarding	writing	a	resolutions	or	you	just	need	to	run	your		
	 	 	 idea	past	someone	I	will	be	at	the	DEC	and	available	to	you.			

	
Thank		you.	
Linda	Fercho	–	Department	Resolution	Chairman	
9	Christina	Avenue	
Camarillo,	Ca.	93012																																										(805)	890-4602																																			Dlfercho93011@hotmail.com		


